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The week ahead: 
 Celebrate VE Day 
 Water your plants 
 Tidy your room 
 Find and tell a good joke 
 Go on a good walk or bike ride 
 Say thank you! 
 
 

       www.stantonschool.net  

It’s been a funny week. I think we are all waiting for the information of the National 
Road Map and how this impacts not only our homes and family but school life too. 
 
As a school we will know this information when you do—by watching the Prime 
Ministers address on Sunday. But rest assured from this information we will be 
responding. 
 
I am not sure about you and your families, but I think this week has been the hardest 
week so far in Lockdown in terms of motivation— and especially from a home learning 
perspective.  Avoiding the things we like doing the least and just generally being fed 
up with the routine. Personally I can’t wait to get back to school  with everyone in it, 
but I know that this can only happen when it is safe to do so. 
 
Wishing you all a good bank holiday. Hang on in there and we will see you all very soon. 
 
Mrs Winterburn and all the Staff and Governors at SSQ. 
 

Woof! A message from Beau 

 
Hello fellow Team Stanton 
 
I love my walks in the field but I have been missing my 
walks on the beach.  
 
I thought I would share a photo from a little while ago. On 
this walk especially I found a fish washed up on the beach. It 
looked and smelt really interesting. I can’t imagine why Mrs 
Winterburn told me to leave it alone. Do you know why? 
 
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and see you all soon 
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 Resources—just in. 

 
 
 
 
Are you ready to take up the Young Voices 
Home Challenge? 
 
https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/powerinme  

Raspberry Pi  
 

Click on the link for further 
information 

Please click on the following link to view this week’s update. 

New: Mental Health Helpline for children and young people in Banes, Swindon and 
Wiltshire 

A children and young people’s mental health helpline has launched 

in Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire. The 

helpline will operate 24 hours a day, seven days a week, offering 

advice, guidance and support to children, young people and 

carers. 

 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/powerinme
https://www.tfaforms.com/4815305
https://www.tfaforms.com/4815305
https://mailchi.mp/news.wiltshire.gov.uk/latest-news-and-advice-on-covid-538708?e=20595fa627

